
December 19, 2023 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Anthony Joshua M. 4538 Grandview Rd. Larsen 

Kelnhofer Natasha E. 813 Oviatt St. Kaukauna 

Ritari Rachel A. 105 E. McKinley Ave. Little Chute 

Russell Tracy L. 2115 Glenview Ave. Kaukauna 

Smith Jessica A. 400 E. 20th St. Kaukauna 

 
 
 


